North Middle School
Site Based Council
November 1, 2012
The North Middle School Site Based Council met November 1, 2012, in the conference room.  Members present included:  Laura McGray, Trish Morton, Cheryl Brooks, and Steve Everage.  David Huddle and Connie Abell were absent.
Opening Business:
Agenda:  Ms. Morton made a motion to approve the agenda and Ms. Brooks seconded.
Minutes:  Ms. Morton made a motion to approve the minutes and Ms. Brooks seconded.
Guests:  Ms. McGray recognized Tammy Stevens.
Good News Report:
The students made improvements in the most recent Explore Test and improved greatly in Science and Social Studies on the KPREP Test.
The master schedule has been changed to fix the over cap issues in the 8th grade.
The Girls Basketball Team is in the playoffs.
Joe Tucker took a group of students to the Junior Student to Student training at Ft. Knox.  They will assist new students with the transition process.
Committee Reports:  The council reviewed the committee reports.
Budget:  
The PBIS Committee made a request to the Budget Committee for funding to use for student and teacher rewards.  This proposal will be submitted at the December meeting.
The council reviewed the proposed KETS budget.  Ms. Brooks made a motion to approve and Ms. Morton seconded.  The KETS budget was passed.
Planning:  The revisions to the CSIP will be made by the ASSIST Program.
New Business:
Danielle DeRosa (School Administrative Manager) has resigned effective December 18, 2012.
Rich Lawson (Head Volleyball Coach) has resigned.  His position will be posted in PATS.
Interviews for the vacant ESS Reading position will be next week.
The council reviewed the SWIS report.
Next SBDM:  Ms. Brooks made a motion to adjourn and Ms. Morton seconded.  The next meeting will be held Thursday, December 6, 2012 at 5:00. 


